
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

For immediate release 
 

30 November 2018 
 
 

Notice of Research & Development Investor Briefing 
 
 

CSL Limited (ASX:CSL; USOTC:CSLLY) will be conducting its annual research & 

development briefing for investors on Wednesday 5 December 2018 at 9.00am 

Australian Eastern Daylight Time (AEDT). It is anticipated the briefing will conclude at 

around 12 noon AEDT. 

 
Presentation materials and a webcast can be accessed in the ‘Investors’ section of CSL’s 
website at www.csl.com.au. 

 
 

For further information, please contact: 
 

 
 

Investors: Media: 

Bernard Ronchi Jemimah Brennan 

Senior Manager, Investor Relations Head of Communications, Asia Pacific 

CSL Limited CSL Limited 

Telephone: +613 9389 3470 Mobile +61 412 635 483  

Email:  bernard.ronchi@csl.com.au Email: jemimah.brennan@csl.com.au 
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